
 Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will 
help in managing their business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to 
the level of being an underwriting mandate and are not within the scope of the agency 
agreement.  
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REMINDER – WFG Over the Limit Request Quick Online System 

 
To all of our Indiana agents,  
 
As a reminder, in keeping with WFG’s primary goals of helping you take the time and cost out of real 
estate transactions and offering you efficient technology options, WFG has developed a quick, 
intuitive system for submitting Over the Limit (OTL) Requests to underwriters that exists entirely 
online. The system is designed to: 
 

• eliminate the need to complete a paper Over the Limit Request Form, scan and email it to us, 
• shorten the time it takes you to submit an OTL request, 
• limit the use of paper, and 
• route your request through an accountability system that will provide status updates, thus 

providing improved communication. 
 
Please see attached Underwriting Bulletin that was initially distributed on December 4, 2015. 
Midwest Underwriting Bulletin- December 4, 2015 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Indiana underwriting counsel Stanley J. Czaja at (773) 
706-3779 or via email at SCzaja@wfgnationaltitle.com 
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